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Letter to Dorothy Smith Clark 

Mesa, Ariz.

May 16 1975

Dear Dorothy,

I certainly appreciate your thoughtfulness. The letter and water color [watercol-
or] helped make the world look brighter.

I am feeling some better, the pressure in my head is easing some, but don't just
know what the future holds.

Mararet Sevey, a daughter of Lucy S. Shumway who is Aunt Janet's daughter is on
her way to Salt Lake to be with her daughter Vonnie Cappo. She just had a baby
girl. I told Margaret to call you. I think you two would enjoy a visit together.

We are finally getting into summer after a long spring. Will keep in touch and
hope you will be able to make us a visit after christmas.

Love and blessings

Aunt Myrtle
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